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February 12, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Curtis Cherne 
Hydrology Section 
City of Albuquerque 
600 2nd Street NW 
Albuquerque, NM  87102 
 
Re: Sevilla at Andalucia Grading Plan Resubmittal  
 DRB Case No. 1000965 
  
Dear Curtis: 
 
We are submitting a revised grading plan do the Fire Marshal’s comments on cul-de-sacs.  
We have reconfigured the layout with a larger cul-de-sac and K-turn Dead-End 
Turnaround.  We have included a second cul-de-sac at the La Luz connection in which we 
are working with them on. 
 
Please find enclosed the revised plan; we are requesting your review and approval.  I 
appreciate your time and consideration. If you have questions or require additional 
information, please contact me at 823-1000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yolanda Padilla Moyer, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
Community Development & Planning 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Kevin Patton, Pulte Homes 

 

 


